
 

 

 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

June 14, 2023 
 

ALASKA COMMISSION ON POSTSECONDARY EDUCATION RELEASES  
2023 ALASKA HIGHER EDUCATION ALMANAC 

 
 

Juneau – The Alaska Commission on Postsecondary Education (ACPE) is pleased to announce 
the release of the 2023 Alaska Higher Education Almanac. In its sixth year of publication, the 
Almanac offers Alaska’s higher education stakeholders and policy-makers relevant data to use as 
a resource to develop and guide educational and workforce pathways.  
 
Highlights to note in the 2023 Almanac include: 

• Standardized testing participation and outcomes both for Alaska and nationally 
• Alaska’s declining postsecondary attendance upon high school graduation 
• Postsecondary enrollment and completion trends in Alaska  
• Workforce and earnings as related to degree programs 
• Alaska’s financial aid and student outcome trends 

 
The 2023 Alaska Higher Education Almanac is available on the Commission’s website at 
https://acpe.alaska.gov/reports. 
 
ABOUT THE ALASKA COMMISSION ON POSTSECONDARY EDUCATION:  
Funded by the Alaska Student Loan Corporation, ACPE promotes access to and success in 
education and career training beyond high school. 
 
THE COMMISSION PROVIDES: 

• Education planning tools and resources 
• Advocacy and support for postsecondary participation in Alaska 
• Financial aid for college and career training 
• Education consumer protection through institutional authorization and complaint 

investigation Education consumer protection through institutional authorization and 
complaint investigation 
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